
As we continue to prepare for our ministry in Mbale and 
departure to Uganda...Steve is teaching apologetics and 
Deb is helping out in the front office at Frontier.  (So 
thankful for the provision of a capable and gifted 
replacement in the registrar office.) We are thankful the 
campus was opened back up to students this semester!  
We are grateful to have them here, it has not been the 
same without them.   

We are in the final stages of building our tiny house and 
garage.  We are amazed at how God is providing all the 
help and expertise we need to accomplish our little 
home...our home base in LaGrange. 

EXCITING NEWS: We’ve officially been accepted to 
Tentmakers Bible Mission, and we are excited to be part 
of what God is doing in and through the ministry of TBM.   
tentmakersbiblemission.org  

This reminds us of how God is working in our lives.  He is 
Sovereign and what He intends will happen and it will 
stand. “...My purpose will be established, and I will 
accomplish all My good pleasure.” Isaiah 46:10b.  We 
find this comforting as we plan to leave for Uganda in 

February, not having all the details laid out because of 
the travel bans only recently lifted to Uganda, and the 
continued uncertainty of our country. But, we do know, 
He is Faithful and Good! We choose to “fix our eyes” on 
Him because His purposes will be established! 

Praises and Prayer Requests: 

‣ Praising God: for the final stages of building our home,  
for our TBM acceptance, and for your continued 
support! 

‣ Praising God: for His Sovereignty, for His abounding 
Grace, and temporary housing when we arrive in Feb. 

‣ Pray: for our visas, finalizing plans, clear ministry needs 
to fulfill with our sister churches in Mbale 

‣ Pray: for our continued spiritual growth, our desire to 
know Him more deeply and intimately, to be God-
centered not self-centered. 

‣ Pray: for our Ugandan brothers and sisters as the 
country is finally open and that they will see some 
normalcy. God’s will be done! 

Roderick Update 

Deb and Steve Roderick       cell# 970.509.9160       Box 236, LaGrange, WY 82221

         Uganda Preparations            
Thank you for praying for us through this transition! 

  October 2020

http://tentmakersbiblemission.org

